

SENECA VALLEY BASEBALL BOOSTERS

SV Baseball Boosters Meeting

Monday, June 16, 2025, 7:00 PM North Boundary Vets Field Pavillion

In Attendance: Kim Rebholz, Erica Drennan, Monica Harford, Amber Plunkard, Melanie Horn, Tom Drennan, Craig Carney, Jenn Mazzei, Geno Mell, Shawna Lemke, Colleen Piekutoski, KC Cahall, Duane Cerra, Brian Frey, Becky Frey, Jen Murnock, Carol Sherman, Kelly Skelton

President: Tom Drennan

- Approved May Minutes
- Next Meeting early September
- Golf Scramble May 31st @ Fox Run Golf Course Great Turnout and highly successful 1st event. \$4774
- WPIAL & PIAA championship signs as well as Bucci sign is ordered for the Press box.

Treasury Report: Shawna Lemke

- Budget Status Checking account balance of \$31,252. We planned to end the year at \$20,000 at the beginning of the year. Successful year with promotions and fundraisers.
- Still in the works with budget balance- Shed to store pitching machine, balls etc. during the season. Also need to purchase a new fridge and microwave for the concession stand.
- Budget books close for the year on 6/30/25.
- Jersey Mikes was fantastic to work with. Charged us \$6 per sub even when we customized playoff subs.
- Scholarships- It is recommended that we streamline the scholarship process for all of our baseball scholarships into one application/interview. Also recommended to use \$5,000 of our budget to start the scholarship funds for the future. All proceeds from the Golf Outing are being used for scholarships.

Promotional Update: Janell Malichky & Colleen Piekutoski

- Sponsorship THANK YOU! \$13,975 Family support is key!
- Other fundraisers- Moes, Ornaments, Yard Signs, Bleacher Report Ads
- Consider looking at restaurant sponsorships for next year.
- Media guide & posters are out.

Vice President: Craig Carney

- Looking for a concession stand assistant to help coordinate/stock- Carol Sherman
- Concessions- Need to plan for 4 games next year. Try to get support from JV & JH teams for all playoff games that interfere with Varsity playoff games. They are our biggest money makers and fans look forward to our stand!
- HUGE THANK YOU- to the JH & JV team moms for their support of the stand on our home PIAA game! We made nearly \$1,000.
- Look into a camp sink. See if it is possible to have a place to rinse things off.

Open/General Topics:

Board Nominations-

Treasurer- Geno Mell Promotions- Jenn Mazzei & Becky Frey Promotions Committee helpers- Stephanie Burgh & Brie Voelp

Off Season-

- Paint Baseball Building exterior.
- Build a supply shed.
- Touch up Press box & steps.
- Redo Press box windows- Ron Sherman

SV Baseball Camp began today!

WPIAL Champions Recognition 6/28 Riverhounds Game 7PM 7/1 Pirates Game 6:40 PM

Homecoming Carnival- Save the date 9/25/25.

- Need to reserve game from General Rental
- Check with Nothing Bundt Cakes & Eat & Park for baked goods donations.

THANK YOU to Colleen, Janell & Shawna! We are so thankful for all you have done to make our program so successful and for raising three incredible baseball players and even better kids! Best wishes in your next chapters!

Meeting adjourned at 8:06 PM

SVBB Board Members

President: Tom Drennan Vice President: Craig Carney
Treasurer: Shawna Lemke
Promotions: Janell Malichky and Colleen Piekutoski
Secretary: Kim Rebholz